
T.K. Tidbits 

 

This Past Week: 

This past week, we met Mr. R.  We 

came up with 45 words that started 

with the letter R.  In math, we did a 

lot of work with the number 100.  We 

celebrated our 100th day of school 

(see our website for pictures) on 

Thursday.  We counted to 100 by 5s, 

10s, and 100s.  Wednesday we talked 

about Groundhog Day.  On Thursday, 

before we started our 100th day 

celebration, we watched the clip of 

Puxatony Phil.  Many of us were 

disappointed when we found out Phil 

predicted there would be 6 more 

weeks of spring!   

Coming Up: 

Next week, we will meet our new 

Letter Person.  Our new letter person 

is going to dig deeper into seasons, so 

we will come back to that subject and 

talk more about each season.  We will 

also work on Letter M in our 

handwriting books. 

Sharing Next Week: 

Students should bring something that 

that’s their favorite color (if they 

remember, choose something 

different than what they brought last 

time we did favorite colors). 

Additional Notes: 

Please note, I am only available 

Monday, February 13th for 

conferences.  I will not be meeting on 

Thursday.  Please fill out the sheet for 

what time works best Monday.  I 

know some of you bring students to 

school in the morning.  I am willing to 

meet with you before school one day 

if you would prefer to do that.  Please 

email me or send a note if that’s 

works better. 

Check out our class website at: 

http://rvraptors.com/beckert/ 
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